Fay Payton

The Puget Sound area must not be permitted to be polluted by the cruise industry for it's own
benefit and profit. The amendments to the MOU should be included to avoid any further discharges
that do not conform to the the actual rules of discharge in place in the entire NDZ. These waters
need all the protections we can give them for the sake of human and sea life safety. Pollution
destroys ecosystems. The cruise ship industry needs to be subject to the rules of the areas impacted.



